
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question  In light of the reported falling of masonry on 7 September 

from a building at the corner of Shandwick Place, within 

yards of where Christine Foster was tragically killed from 

falling stonework in June 2000, can the Convener update on 

discussions with the Scottish Parliament and Government 

on improving the legal framework for private property 

maintenance; and also on what steps are being taken to 

improve the range and quality of inspections of older 

buildings. 

Answer   
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